
ROTASCOPE
June 23, 2020

Meetings
June is Rotary Fellowships
Month

6/25 Lunch At Lucky's

7/2 NO MEETING - Happy July
4th

7/9 A New Beginning

7/16 Unsolved Cases - Jesse
Evans

Events

7/8 Hump Day Happy Hour

7/28 Installation Party

8/5 Hump Day

8/20 Alive in Roswell

LEADERSHIP

President Gordon Owens
President-Elect Lynne Lindsay

Immediate PP Becky Stone
Treasurer John Carruth
Secretary Terry Taylor

Membership Nancy
Alterman

Foundation Mike Agurkis

Public Image Karen
Schwank

Service Don Horton

PAST DISTRICT
GOVERNORS

Cheryl Greenway 2012-13
Bob Hagan 2015-16

ROTARY CLUB OF
ROSWELL

Thursdays, 12:15 pm

President's Message

Congratulations!

Each and every one of you should be proud of the hard work we put into serving our
community and that Roswell Rotary continues to lead the way in our District. We won
Club of The Year for 2019-20 and Club of the Decade for 2010-20 at the District
Celebration this weekend. We were also recognized for Best International Service
Project, Vocational Service Project (runner up), Overall Service Project, Senior Service
Project (runner up), Club Administration, Public Image (runner up), Fundraiser (runner
up) and membership (runner up). It was a great way to end a crazy year.

Bob Hagan Awarded

RI Service Above Self Award
In the Rotary world it is certainly hard to get one over on Bob Hagan. On Saturday
at the District Celebration, District Governor Jim Squire totally surprised Bob with

the Rotary International Service Above Self award. It is certainly a well-deserved
recognition. Congratulations Bob!

Roswell Rotarians Of The Year

Matt Millard & Mike Nielsen
Congratulations to Matt Millard and Mike Nielsen for being awarded Roswell
Rotarians of the Year. For years they both have been quietly working behind the

scenes on various projects for our club and this year they have put countless hours into
our Rotary Learning Lab for HomeStretch. Matt got all the plans through the city not
once, but twice as we had to move the location at the last minute and Mike has
leveraged his industry connections to turn our $10,000 grant from the District into a
$100,000+ project. Be sure to congratulate both when you see them next and thank
them for their hard work in making this project happen. (photo credit goes to John
Carruth)

Thursday, June 25 | 11:30 AM - 1:30 PM

One Last Lunch At Lucky's

Rain or shine, Lucky's will open up the Dog House for our group and the club is buying
the burgers. If you aren't comfortable being with others just yet, order a meal for take
out instead. We look forward to seeing you there!

Service Opportunity

Flags Across Roswell

https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/meeting/8160
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/meeting/8138
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/meeting/8138
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/meeting/8136
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/meeting/8134
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/meeting/8134
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/event/4955
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/event/4912
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/event/4929
https://rotaryclubofbarnesville.com/event/4930
https://roswellrotary.club/user/5438
https://roswellrotary.club/user/4337
https://roswellrotary.club/user/6934
https://roswellrotary.club/user/1150
https://roswellrotary.club/user/7085
https://roswellrotary.club/user/142
https://roswellrotary.club/user/142
https://roswellrotary.club/user/8389
https://roswellrotary.club/user/6373
https://roswellrotary.club/user/6373
https://roswellrotary.club/user/9566


Community Activities Bldg
10495 Woodstock Road
Roswell, GA 30075

Rotary Online
https://roswellrotary.club
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

GET CLUB SMS ALERTS

Text: CLUBALERTS
To: 41411

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
6/1 Joe Mazzeo
6/2 John Carney
6/7 John Wolfe
6/7 Jay Pickett, III
6/9 Sally White
6/11 Mike Prewett
6/13 Kym Mwansa
6/14 Tim McFarlin
6/16 Brian Hansford
6/17 Mary Trapp
6/19 Sue Sharp
6/22 Hal Coleman
6/23 Syd Mostajabi
6/23 John Ross
6/24 John Greaves
6/24 Jo Anne Wright
6/26 David Young
6/26 William Lindsey
6/29 Lisa Carlisle

YEARS OF

In celebration of July 4th, we will have flags available for our members to share
with veterans, neighbors, and friends. Flags will be distributed at our June 25th

meeting. This is a great project for your children and family to participate in. Grab a
handful of flags to take home and let's spread some pride in our country this July 4th!

Rotary Last Week
Between real life service projects, real life meetings and the District Celebration in
Columbus it almost feels like Rotary is back to "normal!"

https://roswellrotary.club
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/97192192733
http://www.linkedin.com/company/roswell-rotary-foundation/
https://twitter.com/Roswell_Rotary
https://instagram.com/roswell_rotary


SERVICE
6/2 Lori Allen (3)
6/12 Ronald Cowan (23)
6/18 Ben Magoon (45)
6/20 Tom Campbell, Jr. (1)

35 years in Rotary

FAMILY OF ROTARY

Our membership cares deeply
about the needs and concerns of
our members. We don’t want to
miss an opportunity to reach out
in friendship when such
concerns arise. The chairperson
of this committee is Lynn Dunn
and all news should be directed
to her at
lynn.dunn@rmcpa.com

mailto:lynn.dunn@rmcpa.com

